
The Kooples Phone-In for Angora Rabbits on 19 February  

Thank you for taking part in our call-in to urge The Kooples to stop selling angora.  

Please call one of these The Kooples stores:  

 Edinburgh – 013 1226 2288 

 York – 019 0462 5445 

 London Brompton Road – 0207 581 2272 

 London Kensington High Street – 0207 937 4457 

Here are some guidelines about what to say:  

 Ask to speak to the store manager.  

 Say that you are calling because you're concerned about The Kooples' failure to ban 

angora, an unethical product which causes animals immense suffering.  

 If you have ever bought anything from The Kooples, mention that you are a former 

customer but will no longer be shopping there because of this issue.  

 The person on the phone may tell you that the store is not currently selling angora. Ask 

them if this is a permanent, company-wide ban and if they will be issuing a written 

statement about it.  

 Ask the person on the other end to pass on your comments to their manager. 

 Make sure you get your point across clearly while staying polite.  

Let us know how your call went by leaving a comment on our Facebook event here or sending an e-

mail to KirstyH@peta.org.uk. 

https://www.facebook.com/events/938040766249428/
mailto:KirstyH@peta.org.uk

